
KG2-4C Happenings 

September 28, 2012 

Letter of the Week: ‘B’ 

After a slight delay, our lovely little starfish will be continuing their presentations for 

“Letter of the Week” in front of their classmates. This week’s letter is ‘B’.  Please send your 

child to school with a small object, or a picture of an object, that starts with the letter B.   

With it, please send 3 clues about what the object might be so that his/her friends might 

guess what it is!   For example, this week it may be a toy Butterfly, or picture of a Butterfly, 

with clues such as “(1) It is an insect. (2) It can fly. (3) It is colorful”.  Thank you!! 

Swimming: Days 3 & 6 

Our classes swimming days are days. This upcoming week we will be swimming on.   Children 

need to bring a waterproof swim bag filled with the following labeled items: 

 A black or dark blue one piece swimming suit 

 A pair of swimming goggles 

 A swim cap for any student with hair longer than their eyebrows 

 A towel 

 Waterproof sandals 

Children need to be able to change into and out of their swim suits independently and pack 

away their wet clothing. Please practice these skills at home. It is also extremely im-

portant that all of your child’s clothing is labeled with their name inside, so that fewer mix-

ups happen.  

Please note that this is the LAST paper Newsletter that will be sent home. 

 

KG2-4C Starfish Website 

Beginning next Thursday, we will be using Weebly websites as our main source of communica-

tion with parents.  Moving forward, paper newsletters will not be coming home anymore, so 

please make sure to check this site frequently.  

Our class’ site is www.Kinder4Starfish.weebly.com 

Password for pictures: starfish 


